
Dear Rising 4th Grader: 
Summer is almost here and you’ll be starting 4th Grade before you know it! The teachers came up with 

some skills to work on over the summer to get ready for next year! 

Monroe Catholic Elementary Schools is a Christ-centered, Catholic learning community committed to the 
academic excellence and spiritual development of every student.

Practice Addition and 
Subtraction Facts.

Tip: Mrs. Cooke’s Webpage 
has tons of websites!

Practice multiplication 
& division facts.

Tip: many apps exist 
to help practice skills.Practice reading 

comprehension.

Tip: recall what happens in a 
story that you’ve read 

together.

Work on handwriting.

Tip: practice print and 
cursive on lined paper.

Practice writing complete 
sentences.

Tip: use capitals and 
punctuation to write letters 

to someone. 

Practice reading 
fluency.

Tip: read aloud with 
parents and friends.

Practice telling time and 
counting money.

Tip: use an analog clock and 
real life situations, such as 
determining cost of a meal 

in a restaurant. 

Practice following directions 
on the first time they’re 

given.

Tip: Parents give directions 
for simple tasks at home.


